
 

P.O. Box1147• 520Park East Blvd. • New Albany,IN47151-1147USA 
Phone: 1-800-SAMTEC-9•(812) 944-6733•Fax: (812)948-5047 
Internet: http://www.samtec.com• E-mail: info@samtec.com 

Date: March 8th,  2023 
 
 

LBS  SERIES END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 

This notification is sent to inform you that Samtec has discontinued the entire LBS series. 
 

Samtec makes great efforts to avoid discontinuing products. Unfortunately, for this series, we are 
unable to procure the pins to build the series, so we are forced to discontinue this entire series.  
 
We realize upon receipt of this announcement you may require a Last Time Buy. We will allow a Last 
Time Buy if material is still on hand to build.  If a Last Time Buy is allowable, the PO must be placed 
by no later than May 1st, 2023 and be taken within 3 months.    
 
While Samtec is discontinuing the entire LBS Product Line, we do not have a Drop-In Replacement 
for this series. 

 
Samtec greatly appreciates and value our business relationship, and we apologize for any 
inconvenience this necessary business decision may cause. 

 
 

Best Regards, 

 
 

Greg Reidinger 
Business Development Manager 


